
LMTC BOARD MEETING

April 18, 2024


Present:  Lynne Carry, Jaime Lawson, Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder, Kathy Culver, 
Denise Stefanson


Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson


The minutes were approved.


Kathy Culver noted the transfer fee has bugs to be improved next year, but dues 
are coming in faster.  Guest fees will remain at $10 each.  Booklets of guest fees 
will no longer be sold per a motion discussed and voted on by the board.


Jaime reported we have 727 paid members of LMTC.  Currently we have :

	 275 Single Memberships

	   33 Junior Memberships

	 146 Family Memberships


Lynne on our league teams:

	 Men’s 4.0-18 or older, Seth Hill, captain

	 2-10 and under teams

	 Men’s 3.5-Abe, captain, 12 PM, 6/15-9/2

	 USTA-3.5, 18 or older, mixed doubles


Holly is planning an activity to coincide with the French Open.


Chet said Court 10 needs drainage work.  The city is to clean the drainage on top.  
The water cooler on Courts 5-8 needs fixing.  Light on Court 10 was repaired and 
the circuit fixed as well.  Courts 7-8 need patching.


Management reported that Court Reserve is a continuing learning experience.  Also, 
the carpet needs cleaning.


A motion was made to make the board the nominating committee and passed.


Meeting adjourned at 1:47 PM.



